Henderson County Water District
P.O. Box 655
655 S. Main Street
Henderson, KY 42419-0655
(270) 826-9802

February 9, 2023

Ms. Linda Bridwell
Executive Director

Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd

Frankfort, KY 40601

RE: Case No. 2022-00034
Henderson County Water District
Request for Extension to Submit Alternative Rate Filing Application

Dear Ms. Bridwell:

Henderson County Water District respectfully requests a sixty-day extension to submit its
Alternative Rate Filing application.

In the referenced case dated March 16, 2022, Kentucky Public Service Commission ordered
“Henderson District shall file an application for a general rate adjustment pursuant to 807 KAR
5:001, Section 16, or an application for an alternative rate adjustment pursuant to 807 KAR
5:076, or in the alternative, file a formal motion with a detailed analysis of its rates and
revenues and a statement explaining the reasons why no modifications are necessary, no later
than February 10, 2023.”

Since that time, Henderson District has engaged Kentucky Rural Water Association to prepare
the necessary rate study to support an Application. However, Henderson District has lost three
employees and has not yet filled those positions, resulting in the remaining staff primarily
focused on continuing day-to-day operations.

Consequently, we will not be able to complete the Application and obtain authorization of our
board of directors by the deadline. However, | am confident that this can be accomplished by
April 11, 2023 and respectfully request this extension.

Sincerely,

Pete Conrad
Superintendent



